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Summer & Fall 2017  NEW 2 Year MLA Student Registration Information 
 
Registration information for the Summer and Fall 2017 semester for new 
students entering the 2 Year Master of Landscape Architecture program 
 
Summer Institute takes place during the last 3 weeks of August. Orientation for the School of 
Design will be held on Friday & Monday, August 25 & 28, 2017. Fall semester classes begin on 
Tuesday, August 29.  
 
 
Students entering the 2-year MLA program should register for the following: 
 
Summer Institute sessions (3 weeks in August 2016) 
registration for Summer Institute is by permit only; permits were issued in early summer 
Credit Units Course & Section # Description   Meeting time   
Pass/Fail LARP 793-901  Landform & Grading  Mon-Fri, Aug 7-11, 9am-5pm 
Pass/Fail LARP 794-901  Natural Systems   Mon-Fri, Aug 14-18, 8am-5pm 
Pass/Fail LARP 795-901  PennDesign Computing Intro Mon-Thu, Aug 21-24, 9am-6:30pm 
 
 
Fall Semester courses 
Credit Units Course & Section # Description    Meeting time   
2  LARP 601-001  Studio III     Mon 10am-6pm, Fri 1-6pm 
1  LARP 611-001  Workshop III    Tues 9am-1pm 
1  LARP 761-001  Urban Ecology    Wed 2-5pm 
1  LARP 543-001/-002/-003  Media III (select 1 of the 3 sections*) Thu 12-3, 3-6pm, Fri 9-12n 
5 total CUs 
 
Students entering the 2-year program who do not have a Bachelor of Landscape Architecture 
degree will automatically be registered for the following: 
 
Audit  LARP 512-001  Workshop II, Plants Audit Sessions  Fri, 10am-1pm  
     Six sessions tba 
 
*Students required to take LARP 512-001 Plants Audit Sessions should register for section -001 or -002 of LARP 543 
Media III. 
 
WAIVERS: 
 
For those students who may be seeking waivers of fall course requirements, please pick up a Waiver Form in the 
department office. Registration must be finalized by the end of the drop/add period on September 19. 
 
Waived courses must be replaced by LARP elective courses. The substitution does not need to occur during the 
same term as the waived course, but by the time that you graduate from the program, you must have completed the 
same total number of LARP credits as required by the curriculum that you are following. 
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